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Policy Summit & AB 323 

The annual CCCAOE Policy Summit will be March 4 & 5, 2025, at the Sheraton Grand Sacramento Hotel 

and the Capitol. One of the new bills we are following is AB 323 (Fong). The bill tells the state CC 

Chancellor’s Office to revise Strong Workforce language to allow direct support for students, employers, 

or both, for paid work-based learning, such as internships. Other bills of interest to career education are 

also in the works. The Policy Summit provides information on pending legislation and arranges 

opportunities to meet with legislators and staff. 

Registration is open. See me for information. mhoffman@vcccd.edu 

Spring CCCAOE Conference 

April 8-11, 2025, Hyatt Regency and Sacramento Convention Center. Registration is open. 

https://cccaoe.org/spring-conference-2025/ 
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